
You are invited to the WaHi Class of ‘65 

50 Year Reunion 

 

8105 NE 33rd Drive 

Portland, Oregon 97211  503-288-6468 

Your cost includes buffet dinner, music, karaoke and 

dancing from 5-11 P.M.  Dress is nice casual.  No-

host bar.  

 

$60 per person until July 15th, after which the price 

rises to $70.  Please return your registration as soon 

as possible. 

 

We look forward to seeing you as we celebrate with 

friends and share memories — old and new. 

Riverside Golf & Country Club 



Yes, I would like to join the celebration. 

Classmate Name:  _________________________________________________ 

Guest Name:  _____________________________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _____________________ Email:  ______________________________ 

Please mail checks with reservation form to:   

 Lou Ann Delfino Biscoe 

 24713 NE Berlin Rd 

 Battle Ground, WA 98604  

Make checks payable to WHS Class of ‘65 Reunion.   

For more info call: 

 Lee Ann Foster Lahodny    503-577-5488 

 

 

Let us know a little bit about you for our reunion album, which will be assembled 

from the information you provide: 

Married?  __________________________________________________________________ 

Children?  _________________________________________________________________ 

Grandchildren?  ____________________________________________________________ 

Occupation?  _______________________________________________________________ 

Military Service?  ____________________________________________________________ 

Grade School Attended?  _____________________________________________________ 

Hobbies?  __________________________________________________________________ 

Travel?  ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Many classmates are still unlocated.  Please forward contact information that you 

might have for other classmates to 50thwahireunion@gmail.com, or use the back of 

this form.  WaHi alums from other years are welcome.  Donations to aid other class-

mates’ attendance are gladly accepted. 

Please return this page with your check. 


